
 

JULY 10 @ 1PM 

DELAWARE STATE 

USBC BOWLING 

OPEN MEETING 

Meeting is open to all DE Sanctioned Bowlers 

 
This is an open meeting where the members of the Delaware 

State bowling association (NDUSBC and LWR DE USBC) have 

the chance to voice their opinions and ideas to the Board of 

Directors.  

 

Interested in board position please contact for a form. 

 

For more information or to inquiry about a board vacancies 

Contact Association Manager  

Michelle Turner-Billings at  

Scimidar2@breezeline.net 

 

 

Fill Board Vacancies 

──── 

Proposed Changes 

for tournaments 

How Board can help 

your center and 

leagues 

State shirts for 

adults and youth 

──── 

Make your voice 

heard 

──── 

Suggest changes for 

the 2022-2023 

Season 

DELAWARE STATE USBC 

 

ORGANIZATIONAL 

MEETING 

 

TO BE HELD AT  

BRECKNOCK PARK 

80 Old Camden Rd 

Camden-Wyoming, DE 

19934 

 

JUNE 23 AT 1:00 P.M. 

 


